To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as my support for Betty's Village as a community based residential setting and
place for people with disabilities.

Throughout my life | have worked various jobs, which included working for a company that housed ISLA
individuals. | gained a lot of knowledge and interest for these individuals in my time there but always
wondered if there were cther arrangements possible for the individuals who were more independent or
learning to he, | feel this project will allow many intellectually disabled individuals to grow and gain
confidence to have a high quality of life.

| look forward to seeing this project brighten our community,

Sincerely,

Celine Lam

The Rogich Communications Group

11920 Southern Highlands Parkway, Ste 301
Las Vegas, NV 89141

702-796-1773




